BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of September 18, 1958

One
X3H) memberd were present: Hyrold Cook, Jr.

No business was transacted on this evening because of
the lack of a quorum,

Mr, Thayer, however, came to the meeting to give the
board a copy of a plan on Depot Street %1ots sold to
Larousso)e. Apparently, this plan had been previously
submitted to the board for its approval, and he was
Just coming over to give the board a copy of same.

R. Bernard Brion

Clerk Chairman



